FS to visit Beijing tomorrow

The Financial Secretary, Mr Paul Chan, will depart for a visit to
Beijing tomorrow (July 11). While in Beijing, he will meet with relevant
central ministries, authorities and organisations, visit innovation and
technology enterprises as well as meet with Hong Kong youths in Beijing.

Mr Chan will return to Hong Kong on July 13. During his absence, the
Deputy Financial Secretary, Mr Michael Wong, will be the Acting Financial

Secretary.
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